
Keith, Lumpkin, & McCord 5th Grade News  
 

 

Week of May 12th, 2025 
 

  Reminders 
-Math Blast  
-Talent Show applications are due no later than this 
Friday. (optional)  

 

-Math Blast  
 

-Math Blast  

 

 

-Math Blast   

Have a great weekend! 
5th Grade 

Celebration! 
11:00-1:30 

 
 Teacher Emails 

Ms. Keith: 
nckeith@auburnschools.org 

Ms. Lumpkin 
mylumpkin@auburnschools.org 

Ms. McCord 
jdmccord@auburnschools.org 

 

Art Appreciation Week 
We loved seeing you in Art last 

week! Many thanks to Ms. Linville 
for making it happen! 
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